
 
 
 

School Council Meeting 
Tuesday 27th November 2018 

10am in HT’s office with Mrs Hudson 
 
 
1) ‘Fair, Friendly, Fulfilling & Fun!’ school motto 
Mrs Hudson showed the reps all the different quotes that they collected from 
their fellow pupils as to why they love our school. The reps helped to cut 
them out so that they can be displayed around the school. 
 
2) Home Learning update 
At the end of last academic year, the teachers, Governors and parents 
gathered together to review our Home Learning Policy (each of your 
teachers had also asked you your opinions too).  All agreed what was best.  
As School Council reps, it would be helpful to gather views from your class 
about how this is going.  Please be ready to report back at our next meeting 
in January. 
 
3) Next meeting 
Tuesday 22nd January 2019 
10am in Mrs Hudson’s office 


